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THE EARLY LEARNING COALITION OF PASCO AND HERNANDO 
COUNTIES, INC. SEEKS COMMUNITY AT-LARGE REPRESENTATIVE  

The Early Learning Coalition of Pasco and Hernando Counties, Inc. is seeking a dedicated Pasco county 
member to serve on the Board of Directors as a community at-large committee representative. 

 
The Coalition, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, is interested in filling the unexpired term of a 

Community At-Large position on its Board of Directors (expires November 2019), as the previous 

representative recently accepted a position to become the Director of a neighboring nonprofit 

organization. 

Interested members of the public are asked to express interest by completing and returning an 

application (www.phelc.org/joinTheBoard) to Coalition Executive Director, Jim Farrelly, at 

j.farrelly@phelc.org . The application and attached resume of relevant experience is required, both of 

which will be reviewed by the current Board of Directors and further action taken at that point. 

At large members may be retired from the private sector or may be working in, or retired from, the 

nonprofit, public or educational sectors. The choice and election of at-large members shall be upon the 

recommendation of the Executive/Nominating Committee and by vote of a majority of the members at 

a meeting which a quorum is present. 

For more information about joining the Board, visit www.phelc.org/joinTheBoard.  

For more information about the Coalition and its services, visit www.phelc.org. 
 
About the Coalition 
The Early Learning Coalition of Pasco and Hernando Counties, Inc. is one of 30 Early Learning Coalitions 

in Florida. Florida’s Voluntary Prekindergarten (VPK) program is for all children who are four-years old on 

or before September 1st. School Readiness provides subsidized child care for low-to-moderate income 

working families. The nonprofit serves over 13,000 children between infancy and twelve-years old, 

working with more than 400 providers in the counties.  
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